
COUNCIL MEETING – 27 FEBRUARY 2014 
 
Extract from the Minutes of the Cabinet Meeting on 4 February 2014 
 
127 PAY POLICY STATEMENT 2014/15  
 
Cabinet considered the recommendations of the Staffing Committee regarding 
the draft Pay Policy Statement for 2014/15. 
 
The draft Pay Policy Statement for 2014/15, which reflected the position as at 
1st April 2014, was attached at Appendix 1 to the report. The Statement had 
been updated to reflect the changes following the senior management review.   
 
The Staffing Committee had considered the draft Statement at its meeting on 
16th July and had recommended two minor amendments to the draft Pay 
Policy Report as follows: 
  

§ Section 8: Publication and Access to Information - the Council 
should publish the data relating to employees with a salary of 
£50,000 and above. 
 

§ Section 12: Re-Employment/Re-Engagement of Former Employee 
– delete “truly” so that it read “2not be re-employed or re-engaged 
in any capacity, except in exceptional circumstances 2” 

 
RESOLVED 
 
That it be recommended to Council that 
 
1. Section 8 of the draft Pay Policy Statement be amended in accordance 

with the recommendation of the Staffing Committee, but the wording of 
Section 12 remain unchanged; and 

 
2. the draft Pay Policy Statement as amended be approved. 
 


